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Hosted by Applicant

The City of White Rock has received an application to rezone the property 
located at 14088 North Bluff Road from 'RS-1 One Unit Residential Zone' 
to 'RS-4 One Unit (12.1m lot width) Residential Zone'. If approved, this 
will allow a two-lot subdivision and the construction of two new homes. 
City staff will be in attendance to monitor the meeting and to report back 
to Council on the meeting.
Date:   Wednesday, April 6, 2016
Time:   5:30 - 7:00 p.m.
Location:   Centennial Park Leisure Centre Hall, 

14600 North Bluff Road

Public Information Meeting
14088 North Bluff Road

next week

Tuesday, April 5

10:00 a.m.  Grants-in-Aid Sub-Committee Meeting
City Hall Boardroom, 15322 Buena Vista Avenue

The next Regular Council Meeting will be held on Monday, April 11, 
2016. Please visit www.whiterockcity.ca for more details.


